
Please check our website for more information & full calendar - http://reddeerlake.fsd38.ab.ca/ 

 

Sept 6th through 10th, 2021 

Monday Sept 6 Tuesday Sept 7             

Day 1 

Wednesday Sept 8      

Day 2 

Thursday Sept 9             

Day 3 

Friday Sept 10                  

Day 4 

-No school –Labour Day                         -Welcome back students  -Welcome Back BBQ 5-7pm  

Welcome Back RDL friends and families! 

School Council is carefully starting to plan our events and activities for this coming school year. While we are excited at the possibility of a year full of BBQs, Movie 
Nights and field trips, we are taking our time to ensure that our own health and safety protocols exceed expectations.  

Our first event is the Welcome Back Meet & Greet BBQ on Thursday September 9th from 5-7pm. Please RSVP here http://evite.me/B5zyNj86mP before Mon-
day September 6th to help us with our planning. 

In order to run this event we will need your help! Please sign up here https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F4FAFA62AA1F5C07-welcome to help volunteer for 
this event. 

Finally, as the school also begins to reintroduce school based programs and activities that require volunteers, we will be providing the school and teachers with a 
list of names. If you are interested in volunteering this year please be sure to send your contact information to rdlcouncilpresident@gmail.com.  

Looking forward to a great year! 

Stephanie Fitzgerald, 
School Council President 

Please ensure that the office and/or 
student’s teacher is notified when child 
is absent from school.  RDL Office 
403/938-5984 or walshp@fsd38.ab.ca 

ATHLETICS  SCHEDULE 

DAY AM   (7:15) PM   (3:30 to 5:00) 

Monday         

Sept 6 
 No School—Labour Day 

Tuesday       

Sept 7 
Sr Girls VBall 

tryouts 

Sr Boys VBall tryouts 

Wednesday   

Sept 8 
Sr Girls VBall 

tryouts 

Sr Boys BBall tryouts 

Thursday       

Sept 9 
 Sr Boys VBall                             

Sr Girls VBall 

Friday            

Sept 10 
  

Students must enter and leave the school 
through their assigned doors.  Front door en-
trance should only be used when child is late.  
All late students must check in at office (“late” 
is after 8:40am). 

Dear RDL Parents, 

It has been a great start to the school year. We feel so lucky to have your children back in the school. I am honoured to be working with 
the amazing RDL staff and students and can’t wait to talk to each of you. Just a reminder that there will be a welcome back BBQ next 
Thursday, September 9 at the school put on by the RDL School Council. Hopefully you will be able to join us to celebrate the beginning of 
the upcoming year. Enjoy a safe and happy Labour Day long weekend and we will see you next week. 

Sincerely, 

Derek Markides,                                                                                                                                                                                                               
Principal RDL 

School Fee Information will be 

emailed home the end of September. 
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